
May 19, 1986 

The Rev. Fr. Homer P. Goumenis 
Dean, Annunciation Greek Orthodox Cathedral 
2500 Clairmont Road 
North East Atlanta, Georgia 30329 

Dear Fr. Goumenis: 

I t"'ould like to t ake this opportunity to thank you for allowing 
the Armenian community in Atlanta, Georgia, to attend the celebra­
tion of Armenian Divine Liturgy at the Annunciation Greek Orthodox 
Cathedral on May 17. 

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate of the 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America and I are most grateful 
to you for your kind gesture, and appreciate your assi3tance in 
this matter. 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones always. 

With prayers, 

Fr. Khajag Barsamian 
Vicar General 


